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The theme for the month of June is “Perseverance.”
We all need to continue working hard until the end of the school year. Please talk with your teachers and ensure you have all your work completed.

Pride Month – Just take time to celebrate diversity. 

National Indigenous History Month – this is to recognize the history/heritage and diversity of First Nations, Innuit and Metis people in Canada.

Please stay hydrated, we have many water coolers in the school. If you forgot your water bottle, we have some Barnhill water bottles for sale in the office for $5.00. 

 
The canteen is open at lunch on Friday, all items are $1.00 each.
Hot lunch this Friday will be our last hot lunch with pizza! 

Breakfast items have been available in the Student Lounge. All of these items are here in our school through donations and grants, please only take ONE item at a time.
You can only eat until 9:00 a.m. in Foundations, at your breaks and lunch.
The only item you can have during instructional time is water.


Lost and found – There are many items in the box! If you lost something, please come claim it.

Any student birthdays…

We are week 7 in the duty schedule. 

Barnhill does their Best! Better Every Single Time.


Huge shout out to all our student artists who submitted artwork for the cover of our agenda for 2021-2022 school year. The winner for the cover is Felicia Linden a grade 6 student here at Barnhill.
However, we have said that all the students are “winners” for submitting their artwork. The plan is to frame all these pieces of work and display them in the school.

We are starting our class bubble year-end field trips today – with Mrs. Graham’s class going to the Pumpkin Patch this morning. Enjoy!

 
